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'. STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE'

OFFICE OF THE ooVERNoR

JEANNE SHAHEEN
OoVERNoR

October 22,1997

Shirley Ann Jackson, Chair
IJnited States Nuclear Regulatory Commisson
Washington,DC 20555

Dear Ms. Jackson:

Thank you for your recent letter requesting New Hampshire's continued
participation in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's State Liaison Officer Program.

For the past several years, the Govemor's Office of Emergency Management has
been the communication channel between the state and the NRC. I wish to continue this
practice. Therefore, I have designated % 'o bury Fogg, Director of the Govemor'sd

Office of Emergency Management, as the J . >e Liaison Officer. As you noted in your
letter, George Iverson has recently retired. Mr. Fogg is his replacement.

I am confident that under Mr. Fogg's leadership, the Govemor's Office of
Emergency Management will continue to do an excellentjob as New Hampshire's SLO.

I Sincerely,

M
Jeanne Shaheen

CC: Woodburv Fogg, Director
Office of Fmergency Management

Jeffrey Shaub,. Director
L Office of Health Management
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